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We are excited to announce that as of Friday, May 9th, we have moved to our brand new, larger district office space located at 
1916 Park Avenue (between 130th and 131st Streets), Suite #202, East Harlem, NYC 10037. 

Our location may have changed, but our email addresses, telephone number and face to face

constituent services will all remain the same. We will continue our mission of staying

connected to every corner of the 29th Senate District through our constituent outreach

hours, happening regularly throughout  The Bronx, El Barrio, the Upper East Side, Roosevelt

Island and the Upper West Side. 

Stay tuned for information on our Open House celebration in the near future.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office at (212) 828-5829. We

look forward to seeing you at our new space!


